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    MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 Save the Date! We will be conducting a SFSP Zoom Town Hall on Wednesday, 
March 3, 2021, from 4:30pm to 5:30pm.  
We're requesting any questions you would like discussed during the town hall meeting 
to be submitted by COB on Friday, February 26, 2021 to:  
Stephanie Clowers stephanie.clowers@dhs.arkansas.gov and/or 
Sharon Hagen Sharon.hagen@dhs.arkansas.gov  
These questions can be pertaining to your program in general or concerning FFY 
2021 Summer Food Service Program. 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87260311065?pwd=NXRFb3ZaTDlGeFpnU2dYbitUMkFJZz09 
 
Or iPhone one-tap :  
    US: +13017158592,,87260311065#  or +13126266799,,87260311065#  
Or Telephone: 
    Dial: 
        US: +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 6099  or +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 
7799  or +1 669 900 6833  
Webinar ID: 872 6031 1065 
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